
  FUN FAMILY FAIR 
MARKETPLACE 

 

 Goodie Bags 2 tickets    Stuffed Animals 4 tickets 
   
 

  Books  4 tickets 

 

 Stickers 2 tickets /sheet   Games / Activities 3 tickets 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Your child has performed random acts of cleverness or kindness to earn fair tickets over the last two months. As 

promised, I am opening a ‘tuck shop’ to spend their tickets! Please review the items available and their cost 

with your child to assist them in matching the number of tickets they will need for a desired item(s). Please be 

aware the children do not have the same number of tickets as each other as the tickets were given for individual 

acts. EVERY child has enough tickets to purchase more than one item. Also, the ‘tuck shop’ will open again 

before summer vacation so they may want to put some tickets aside as savings for that time. I will continue to 

give tickets to the children following spring break however the requirements to earn tickets will become more 

challenging. As always, my goal is for each child to feel successful with their abilities and be able to ‘cheer on’ a 

friend for their accomplishment too.  

 

The Fun Family Fair Marketplace will be open from  
4:30 – 5:00 pm on Thursday, March 12th 

 


